Bosch, Glenn D.
—
From: Mathiak, Adam
Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2025 8:07 AM
To: Bosch, Glenn D.
Subject: FW: SB 2014 Amendment - Deficiency Appropriation

From: Mathiak, Adam

Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 9:08 AM

To: Bosch, Glenn D. <gdbosch@ndlegis.gov>

Cc: Patten, Dale <dpatten@ndlegis.gov>; Knudson, Allen H. <aknudson@ndlegis.gov>
Subject: SB 2014 Amendment - Deficiency Appropriation

Representative Bosch:

This email is in response to your request for an amendment to Senate Bill No. 2014, the Industrial Commission budget.
Below is a suggestion for consideration by the Conference Committee which would provide a deficiency appropriation
from the general fund to the Industrial Commission to pay up to $627,587 related to an outstanding bill from the Energy
and Environmental Research Center (EERC).

SECTION _. APPROPRIATION - 2023-25 BIENNIUM - INDUSTRIAL COMMISSION - HYDROGEN ENERGY
RESEARCH PROJECT. There is appropriated out of any moneys in the general fund in the state treasury, not
otherwise appropriated, the sum of $627,587, or so much of the sum as may be necessary, to the industrial
commission for the purpose of paying an outstanding invoice related to a hydrogen energy research project, for
the period beginning with the effective date of this section and ending June 30, 2025.

SECTION _. EMERGENCY. Section _ of this Act is declared to be an emergency measure.

Please let us know if you have any questions. Thanks.

Adam Mathiak

Senior Fiscal Anaiyst
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